SAINT ANN CATHOLIC CHURCH
4001 Yuma Street, NW
Washington, DC 20016

202-966-6238

August 29, 2007

Mr. David Welsh

Welch and Rushe, Inc.

391 Prince George’s Boulevard
Upper Marlboro, MD 20774

Dear Mr. Welsh,

Soon after my arrival here about three years ago, I approached
Maury Mattingly to give me some advise as to our heating and air
conditioning needs/concerns here at Saint Ann’s.

After careful study of the problem I suggested to our Parish
Pastoral Council that that we look into the possibility of finding a system
that would serve our needs and in the long run would be most economically
beneficial to the parish. As you know, we settled on the Mitsubishi City
Multi.

Welsh and Rushe began work on this project on June 11, 2007
and finished on August 17, 2007, something that I thought would be
impossible considering the size of the project. I am happy that I choose
Welsh and Rushe as the general contractor and most of all, I want to thank
you for assigning Rick Rodda as the Foreman on this job. Rick kept things
moving without being overbearing on the workers and showed great respect
for our staff and the building. If we were to undertake another large project
where we would be using the service of Welsh and Rushe, would look forward
to working again with Rick.

Wishing you all the best and with kindest personal regards, |
am

Sincerely yours,

Pty Pty

Reverend Msgr. Godfrey Mosley
Pastor




